
 
 

Between now and Easter 
we are running a penny 
race to raise funds for 
Infants and Juniors to buy 
new equipment. 
 
 
 

THE RULES 
 
It’s easy – bring in some pennies to pop into the jar in your class. Higher value 
coins welcome too! 
 

THE WINNERS 
 
There will be 2 winning classes – 1 in Infants and 1 in Juniors - when we see how 
much you’ve raised in the last week of term, with Easter treats for the winning 
children. 
 

THAT’S IT!  
 
WE START NEXT WEEK (FROM 
MONDAY 27TH FEB) – GOOD LUCK! 
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